
 

 
 

 
 
 

December 4, 2015 
 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Provider: 
 
 
 

This letter is to notify you and your staff that Gloria Tucker will be leaving Molina Healthcare of New 
Mexico effective December 4, 2015 and will no longer be your dedicated Provider Service Representative. 

 

Molina Healthcare values the service you deliver to our members. We will continue to provide you with 
the highest level of service possible during this time of transition. Please contact me directly with any 
questions, issues or training needs you may encounter during this transition period. 

 
 Provider Services Supervisor, John Hayman: (505) 348-0223 

John.Hayman@MolinaHealthcare.com 
 

 
 

I look forward to working with you until the new Provider Service Representative has been selected and 
will notify you once that decision is made. 

 

Thank you,  

 
John Hayman 
Provider Services Supervisor 
Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. 
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